

Health Futures UTC 350 High Street West Bromwich West Midlands B70 8DJ

0121 794 2888

Dear parents

## **Year 11 Target Grades**

I am writing to inform you of your son's or daughter's target grades.

We have reset the grades this year in line with the expectations the government have of young people's academic progress at secondary school. The previously set targets were based on the tests that your son or daughter sat when they joined Health Futures in year 10. For most students, their new targets are higher. It is important that we set targets that reflect each student's ability.

During the year students will take milestone assessments or mock exams each half term. This will enable us to compare their progress with their targets and, where progress is not satisfactory, we will put interventions in place to support them.

If you have any questions about your son's or daughter's target grades please contact their tutor in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

Ruffellweah

**Ruth Umerah** 

Interim Principal





